
 

 

IFB Questions and Clarifications Memorandum 

To: Bidders Responding to Invitation for Bids (IFB) Number 4665 for the Mississippi 
Department of Information Technology Services (ITS) 

From: Craig P. Orgeron, CPM, Ph.D 

Date: April 8, 2025 

Subject:  Responses to Questions Submitted and Clarifications to Specifications #2 

Contact Name: Atrael Porter 

Contact Phone Number:  601-432-8077 

Contact E-mail Address: Atrael.Porter@its.ms.gov  

IFB Number 4665 is hereby amended as follows: 

1. Attachment G – Floor Plans shall be and hereby is added to the IFB as an attachment to 
serve as a visual aid on this project. 

 
The following questions were submitted to ITS and are being presented as they were submitted, 
except to remove any reference to a specific vendor. This information should assist you in 
formulating your response. 
 
Question 1: We would like to request floorplan drawings of the areas of work so that we can 

confirm the device locations with MDITS. Can you provide via email or do we need 
to request via RFI? 

 
Response: Floor plans are attached. See Amendment 1 above. 
 
IFB responses are due Tuesday, April 15, 2025, at 3:00 p.m. (Central Time). 
 
 
cc:  ITS Project File Number 48679 
 
Attachment:  Attachment G – Floor Plans 
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